
LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Legal Notice is hereby given that the Air Quality Board of Directors will hold a public hearing during their 
regular meeting on Monday, August 20, 2018 from Noon to 2:00 in Meeting Room A/B of Meridian City 
Hall at 33 E. Broadway in Meridian, Idaho 83642 
 
They will hear public comment regarding changes to the Rules and Regulations for the emission testing 
program in Ada County. 
 
Copies of the proposed changes are available on our website at www.emissiontest.org under 
“Documents”. 
 
Please call 208-377-9191 if you have questions. 
 
AIR QUALITY BOARD 
Kent Goldthorpe 
Executive Director 
 
Publish August 10 and August 16 

http://www.emissiontest.org/

